
 

 

 
Government of Jersey  
Union Street | St Helier | Jersey | JE2 3DN 
 
 
 
Deputy Hilary Jeune   
Chair, Environment, Housing and Infrastructure Panel  
 
 
BY EMAIL  
 
 
5 February 2024 
 
 
Dear Chair,  
 
 
RE: Progress update – Bridging Island Plan Proposals 
  
Thank you for your letter dated 22nd January 2025 regarding an update on the Bridging Island 
Plan proposals.  
 
I have attached a separate document which has the details regarding the progress to date as of 
December 2024. 
 
The current status of BIP proposals, as set out in the attached document, are as follows:  

  

• Eight are complete (20%) 

• 17 are in progress (42.5%) 

• 12 have yet to commence (30%); and 

• Three have been commenced but been subsequently deferred/ are held pending 

 
 
If there is any further information that you require, then please do get in contact.   
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Deputy Steve Luce  
Minister for the Environment 
 


